
AU men�s tennis match with Fisher postponed 
4/04/05

ALFRED, NY The Alfred University men's tennis team's match against visiting St. John Fisher, scheduled for today at
3 p.m., has been postponed due to poor weather over the weekend, which has left the AU courts unplayable.The match
will be made up at a date and time to be announced. Alfred's next scheduled match is Wednesday, April 6, at 3:30 p.m.
at Roberts Wesleyan.


